
The Hutchins School is committed to creating an environment where all of its community can enjoy 
participation in our activities and events without experiencing abusive, insulting, threatening or 
other anti-social behaviour.

We call on all parents/carers associated with The Hutchins School to:

•	 observe our School’s guidelines for parents/carers;

•	 when necessary, politely and respectfully remind others of their obligations under these 
guidelines; and

•	 in the event of serious or ongoing breaches of these guidelines by another person, to report the 
matter to the School so that appropriate action can be taken.

Our Guidelines for Parents/Carers

All children and young people’s safe participation in and enjoyment of their time at The Hutchins 
School are our primary consideration. As parents and carers your role is to support these out-
comes by:

•	


